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30th December, 2020 

Dear Parents, 

School suspension arrangement after Christmas and New Year Holiday 2020/21 

 

Education Bureau has announced that all primary and secondary School will further suspend face-to-face 

classes (except S.6) until 10th January, 2021. We have made the following arrangements for epidemic 

prevention and learning and teaching:  

 

➢ All S.6 students will resume half-day face – to – face classes from 5th January,2021 (Tue). 

➢ No Zoom lesson on 5th January,2021 for all S.1 – S.5 students. Students should go back to 

school to submit homework and to collect teaching materials from class teacher. All students 

should wear proper winter school uniform and follow the time slot listed below, 

 

Time S.1 S.2 S.3 S.4 S.5 

9:00 – 9:20 1A   Class no. 1 - 6  

9:30 – 9:50  Class no. 1 - 6  Class no. 7 - 12 Class no. 1 - 6 

10:10 – 10:30  Class no. 7 - 12  Class no. 13 – 18 Class no. 7 - 12 

10:40 – 11:00   Class no. 1 - 6  Class no. 13 – 18 

11:20 – 11:40   Class no. 7 - 12  Class no. 19 - 27 

11:50 – 12:10  Class no. 13 – 18 Class no. 13 – 18   

12:30 – 12:50 1B Class no. 19 - 26    

 

➢ S.1 – S.5 examination will be postponed. The detailed arrangements will be announced 

subsequently. We will conduct Zoom lessons starting on 6th January (Wed). The zoom timetable 

is the one attached to the notices issued on 25th November (Wed). 

➢ The Speech Day on 8th January will be cancelled. S.1 – S.5 should attend Zoom lessons and S.6 

should attend face-to-face lessons. 

➢ The Parent Day on 24th January will be rescheduled. The detailed arrangements will be 

announced subsequently. 

➢ The day following Parent Day on 25th January is school holiday. Students should not go to 

school. 

➢ If students need to borrow an I-pad Mini for attending Zoom lessons at home, please visit the staff 

room and contact our IT staff Mr. Wong Yin Chun Alvin. 

➢ If students do not have sufficient virus prevention materials, please contact Vice-principal Ms Mok 

Yuk Ling. 

➢ If the Education Bureau has further information, the school will notify parents through the class 

teacher and the online learning platform E-CLASS. Please ensure that your E-CLASS account can be 

logged in successfully. If you need technical support, please contact our school IT staff Mr. Wong 

Yin Chun Alvin as soon as possible. 

 
 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Principal Dr. Yeung Wing Hon  


